
BARRINGTON STRONG 1Oct22 
 
We survived Hurricane Ian with minimal damage to our 
buildings.  Some shutters came down and fascia on one 
building is damaged. 
 
Manny, of Classic Lawns was here bright and early cleaning 
up the large debris and bringing it to the front where the 
County will pick it up. 
Molter will have to come later for the smaller landscape 
issues. 
 
The fence did not sustain damage! 
 
Charles has been cleaning out the waterscape and Manny will 
remove large branches to the front. 
 
Butch was here yesterday cleaning the pool and shocked it. 
Garbage and Recycling is on schedule. 
 
At 4:00 a.m. power was restored along with internet and 
cellular. 
 
During the Hurricane we continued to have water and 
thankfully the temperature was much cooler than usual. 
Many of us would meet by the barbecue.  Thank you all who 
were here for looking out for each other.  What a wonderful 
community. 
I will post the photos I do have and if anyone has more of 
Barrington, please send them to me. 
 
Unfortunately, our beaches sustained much damage 
especially from storm surge.  Both PB restaurants were 



significantly damaged, and owners are prohibited from 
access. Please stay tuned to Foundation updates for further 
information on PB Foundation assets and amenities. 
 
Please message the Board or Sandy with questions. 
 
With Gratitude, 
The Board  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 


